
             PRESS RELEASE 

PRESS RELEASE NO.33/2022      DATE : 28.07.22 

 

DUE TO INSERTION OF SLUICE VALVE AND INTER CONNECTION WORK IN  

PUMPING MAIN-II AT KILPAUK WATER DISTRIBUTION STATION                   

THERE WILL BE NO WATER SUPPLY IN AREA-5, AREA-6, AREA-8 AND AREA-9 

FROM 30.07.2022  -  8 AM  TO  31.07.2022 – 8 PM 

 
 The Chennai Metropolitan Water Supply and Sewerage Board has proposed to 

take up the insertion of 1200 mm dia sluice valve and interconnection work in pumping 

main-II at Kilpauk Water Distribution Station.  The piped water supply will not be 

available from 30.07.2022 - 8.00 AM to 31.07.2022 - 8.00 PM in Areas like Vepery, 

Periyamet, Parktown, Chindathripet, Egmore, Kondithoppu, Sowcarpet, Seven wells, 

George Town, Broadway, Triplicane, Pudupet, Perambur, Puliyanthoppu, 

Nammalvarpet, Purasaivakkam, Sembium, Otteri, Kellys, Ayanavaram, Kilpauk Gadren, 

Chetpet, T.P.Chathiram, Villivakkam, Nungambakam, T.Nagar, Saidapet. 

 Hence the public are requested to store sufficient quantity of water well in 

advance.  They may also contact the concerned Engineer in the following number for 

the supply of water through mobile water tankers for emergency requirements and also 

contact the landline number 044-4567 4567. 

 

Area Engineer –  5 / 8144930905 
(Royapuram) 

 

Vepery, Periyamet, Parktown, Chindathripet, 
Egmore, Kondithoppu,Sowcarpet,         
Seven wells, George Town, Broadway, 
Triplicane, Pudhupet. 

Area Engineer – 6 / 8144930906 
(Thiru-Vi-Ka Nagar) 

Perambur, Puliyanthoppu, Nammalvarpet, 
Purasaivakkam, Sembium, Otteri. 

Area Engineer – 8 / 8144930908 
(Anna Nagar) 

Kellys, Ayanavaram, Kilpauk Gadren, 
Chetpet, T.P.Chathiram, Villivakkam. 

Area Engineer – 9 / 8144930909 
(Teynampet) 

Nungambakam, T.Nagar, Saidapet. 

Head Office Complaint Cell 
(Chintadripet) 

044-4567 4567 

 

Issued by : JOINT DIRECTOR / PUBLIC RELATIONS MANAGER 
         CHENNAI METROPOLITAN WATER SUPPLY AND  
                   SEWERAGE BOARD 


